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What have we been learning? 

Thank you for coming to see our Christmas production of ‘Donkey for sale’. The 

children loved preforming for you all and we were very proud of their amazing 

singing and speaking.  

In English we have finished retelling the story ‘Toys in space’. We have tried really 

hard to develop our proof reading and editing skills to improve our writing. We think 

they sound fantastic.  

In maths we have progressed on to using the column addition method to add 2 digit 

and ones, two digit and tens and 2 digits and 2 digits. We have used the make it, 

draw it, and write it strategy to help us solve calculations and challenges. We have 

been trying really hard to improve our mental maths skills by completing the daily 

10. You can support your child at home to practise the daily 10 by following the link 

below. Click onto level 1 then addition. You can choose any of the tests in this 

section. The children have 20 seconds to answer each question in class. They really 

enjoy it and are becoming very competitive. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10  

 

There are also lots of mental maths learning on mathletics that will help your child 

develop their knowledge of addition and subtraction facts, please use mathletics at 

home to support your child’s learning. If they achieve their bronze certificate, send it 

into school and they can show Mrs Williams to celebrate.  

In DT we have been finishing our moon buggies adding last minute details. 
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Next Week 

 
In English Jet class will be writing their own 

Christmas acrostic poems to get them into the 

Christmas spirit. 

 

We will be reviewing our learning from the last 

two terms, writing about what we have learnt, 

what we enjoyed and what we found challenging. 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 

 

Christmas disco – Tuesday 18th 

December (4.45–5.45) 

 

Coffee morning  - Thursday 19th 

December  (9-10.30) 

 

INSET day  - Friday 20th December  


